WHAM Treasurer Report for Year ended 31/12/2024

| write this Mid-December and | will finalise the Accounts at the end of the Year. My
apologies for not being at the AGM in January.

| believe the Accounts to show us in a healthy situation with our current income just
exceeding our expenses.

The strength of our Savings Account is there to give us an “emergency” reserve in
case of any major problem that might come the way of Moorings Associations and
Anchorages and also for the potential of offering small grant assistance to suitable
recipients.

It is disappointing to lose 3 M.A.s who have not paid their subscriptions of just £2 per
mooring and who do not respond to emails. They are Portree, Shieldaig and Mid-
Kerrera.

| thank everyone else for their payment even if some do have to be chased!

I will be happy to respond to any queries on the Accounts on my return.

Wishing you all an excellent 2025!

David Wilkie



